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Weekly Update                              May 27, 2016 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 Monday, 5/30/16 

o Memorial Day, SCHOOL CLOSED, EduCare & Extended Care CLOSED 

 Tuesday, 5/31/16 

o Field Day, Middle School 

o Lacrosse teams – Out of uniform (team uniforms/shirts); Lacrosse picnic – 6 p.m. to dusk 

o MAD Committee Meeting, 6:30 p.m., Rm. 110 

 Wednesday, 6/01/16 

o 8
th
 grade students out of uniform 

o Last day for Pre-K4 

o Pre-K4 Picnic 

o Field Day, Grades 2 & 3 

 Thursday, 6/02/16 

o 8
th
 grade students out of uniform 

o 8
th
 Grade Dinner Dance, 6 p.m., Cafeteria 

 Friday, 6/03/16 

o 8
th
 grade students out of uniform 

o 11:00 a.m. dismissal for 8
th
 grade students only 

o 8
th
 grade Graduation, 7 p.m., Auditorium 

Accolades and Achievements: 

 Super Slade winners for the week of May 23
rd

: 

o Molly Toth – Tolerance 

o Caleb Abagnale – Concern for others 

o Jeffrey Hawkins – Cooperation 

Important News and Notes: 

 Don’t forget – Selected artworks from grades 1-8 are on display at the Glen Burnie Regional Public Library 

now until June 2nd.  The exhibit is in the meeting room at the library.  Please come and see our creative artists 

from Slade! 
 

 Lost and Found - Do you feel like something is missing?  Has your child lost a jacket, sweater, hoodie, lunch bag 

or other item?  Before the last day of school, please come in at the beginning or end of the school day or ask your 

child to check the lost and found during his/her recess time to see if he/she can find lost items.  All remaining 

items will be given to the uniform exchange, donated to Goodwill or thrown away.  Parents, remember it is good 

practice to label all of your child’s belongings in order to avoid losing them for good if they become misplaced. 
 

 2016-2017 Calendar – Tentative half day and days off for the 2016-2017 school year have been listed on the 

website calendar.  These dates can be accessed by clicking on Events at the top and then scrolling down until View 

Calendar is seen on the right. 

 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectual development in our students.  We do this by 

teaching about and modeling the precepts of the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  We do 

this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively and work for the benefit of the whole society. 

 



Grade Level Reminders: 
 

 Eighth Grade:  There are still a number of students who have not turned in their transfer of student records form, 

the high school acceptance form, and/or their graduation fee.  These items were due to the office by May 2
nd

.  

Please make sure to turn them in as soon as possible, as we are in the final stages of graduation preparation.  
 

From the 8
th

 Grade Dinner Dance Committee:  8th grade parents - due to problems with the original SignUp 

Genius, we have had to set up a new site for the dinner dance wish list. If you have previously signed up for 

something, please check to make sure it is captured on the new site.  Many items are needed in order to pull off 

this fun event!  The date of the dinner dance is Thursday, June 2, 2016.  To check the donation wish list, or if you 

are interested in donating and haven’t signed up yet, please use the following link:  2016 Dinnerdance wish list. 
 

 Sixth Grade – Please be reminded that it is mandatory for all incoming seventh graders to have one additional 

TDap and one meningococcal vaccination before school begins in the fall.  Your child will not be able to begin 

seventh grade without having these additional vaccines.  When your child receives the vaccinations, please make 

sure to provide a copy of the immunization to the school nurse so that we can update his or her record.   
 

From the Health Room: 
 

 Attention Parents:   

Please stop by the health room to pick up your child’s medications by the last day of school. Any medications not 

picked up will be discarded. If you would like to call ahead I will have your child’s medications ready so you will 

not have to wait. 

Thank you! Have a wonderful and safe summer! 

Mrs. McDonald, R.N. 

410-766-8222 
 

H.A.S.A. Happenings:         
 

 Are you interested in being a part of next year’s big spring fundraising event?  We are beginning the planning 

process for a Spring 2017 Bull Roast.  We are looking for a chairperson and committee members to help make 

this event a huge success for our school and students.  Please consider joining us at a preliminary planning 

meeting on Monday, June 6th at 6:30pm at Slade in room 110.  If you have any questions, please contact Martha 

Sidlowski at sidlow@verizon.net.  This is a great event to earn all of next years’ service hours.   
 

Sports Section:         
   

 Slade 2016 Fall Soccer – Time to register for our Fall 2016 season is quickly running out!  REGISTRATION 

WILL CLOSE ON JUNE 5, 2016.  Our soccer program is for boys and girls from Pre-K4 to 8
th 

grade and is 

open to both Slade and non-Slade students.  If you know of someone outside of the Slade community who might 

be interested in playing, please forward this information to them!  To begin the registration process, go to 

www.sladesports.com and click on the ‘Registration’ tab.  If you have any questions, please visit our soccer 

website or contact Slade’s Soccer Commissioner, Alan Pfeiffenberger, at msladesoccer@gmail.com. 
 

 Slade Field Hockey - Field hockey sign-ups are closing on June 5.  Only ONE week to go!  Girls are only 

guaranteed a spot on a team if they sign up by that date.  Field hockey is open to all girls who will be in grades K 

through 8
th
 in Fall, 2016.  Pre-K4 parents, your girls are welcome!  Please contact Susan Scanlon with any 

questions or team requests.  REGISTER at http://monsignor-slade.siplay.com/site/.    If you have friends that 

attend other area schools, please spread the word.  Non-Slade girls are welcome too!  For more information, visit 

our website or contact Susan Scanlon, Slade's Field Hockey Commissioner at:  sladefieldhockey@gmail.com.  
 

Attachments included:         
 

 Summer School Store Volunteers Sign-up Form 

 Maintenance Volunteers Sign-up Form 

 

 

 
The willingness of America’s veterans to sacrifice for our 
country has earned them our lasting gratitude. 

~Jeff Miller 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044AAAAD28AA8-2016
mailto:sidlow@verizon.net
http://www.sladesports.com/
mailto:msladesoccer@gmail.com
http://monsignor-slade.siplay.com/site/
mailto:sladefieldhockey@gmail.com


 
 

Are you interested in getting a head start on next year by 

earning Service Hours over the summer? 

 

Adult volunteers are needed to help: 

 

 Assemble the student school supply packets in mid-July 

 Move cases of paper to the classrooms in August 

 

Since I am only accepting adult volunteers, please do not sign-up if you 

would be required to bring your children with you. This process will 

involve lifting and moving boxes, some of which are heavy. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please complete the clip-off below. I 

will notify you near the end of the school year to let you know the 

scheduled dates. If you have any questions, feel free to contact  

Kathie Sullivan on 410-766-7130, ext. 104 

 
********************************************************************************************* 

Please return to Kathie Sullivan, Support Programs Coordinator 

_____ I am interested in helping assemble the student school supply 

packets in July 

_____ I am interested in helping move cases of paper in August 

 

Name _________________________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________  

 

Phone number __________________________________________________  

 

Email address ___________________________________________________  



 
 

Are you interested in getting a head start on next year by 

earning service hours over the summer? 

 

Adult volunteers are needed weekdays from  

June 13 – the end of June to help paint the school. 

 

Since we are only accepting adult volunteers, please do not sign-up if you 

would be required to bring your children with you. You will be 

volunteering while children are in the summer Edu-Care program so you 

must be STV/STAND compliant. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please complete the clip-off below 

and you will receive a confirmation email. If you have questions, please 

contact Kathie Sullivan on 410-766-7130, ext. 104 or email 

k.sullivan@msladeschool.com. 

 
********************************************************************************************* 

Please return to Kathie Sullivan, Support Programs Coordinator 

 

_____ I am interested in helping paint in June. 

 

 

Name _________________________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________  

 

Phone number __________________________________________________  

 

Email address ___________________________________________________  

 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

Last day for Pre-K 4 

Pre-K4 Picnic 

 

 

Field Day 

Grades 2 & 3 

2 

 

 

 

 

8th Grade Dinner Dance 

6 p.m. 

3   Last day & half-day 

for 8th grade  

students only 

4 

5 

BINGO 

Knights of Columbus 

Doors open at 12:30 p.m. 

Early Bird at 1:00 p.m. 

Games begin at 1:30 p.m. 

6 

 

 

 

Field Day 

Grades 4 & 5 

7     Last day for Kdg. 

Kindergarten Celebration 

 
 

HALF-DAY 

Dismissal 12:15 p.m. 
 

Used Uniform Exchange 

4:00—6:30 p.m. 

8   Last day for Students  

             Grades 1-7 

          In-school Mass 
            

Progress reports                

distributed 
 

HALF-DAY 

Dismissal 11:15 p.m.  

9 10 11 

HASA Sports Cards & 

Collectibles Show 

12 

BINGO 

Knights of Columbus 

Doors open at 12:30 p.m. 

Early Bird at 1:00 p.m. 

Games begin at 1:30 p.m. 

13 14 15 16 

Summer Band begins 

17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 

Summer Band 

24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 

Summer Band 

  

June 2016 
FAIRNESS 

8th Grade 
GRADUATION                   

7 P.M. 

Grades K-7 students out of uniform 
Teacher Professional Days 

8th grade students out of uniform 
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